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Heller Comments on New VA Outreach Clinic in Elko

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) made the following statement on the new veterans outreach clinic in Elko. 
“The veterans in and around Elko have been underserved for far too long.  Our veterans deserve the best care our country can provide.  This new outreach clinic is a much needed upgrade to the health services for Elko and rural Nevada veterans.  I want to thank Senators Reid and Ensign for their leadership on this initiative,” said Heller.   
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